
     

  Parishes of Greencastle and Badoney Lower (Diocese of Derry) 
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PLEASE SEND ANY NOTICES 
FOR THE BULLETIN BEFORE 

1.00PM ON WEDNESDAY 

Third Sunday of Ordinary Time [Psalter Week III, Year C] (26h January, 2025) 

Fr. Roland Colhoun CC   |   (028) 8166 1445   |   ardstraweast@derrydiocese.org 

Parochial House, 164 Greencastle Road, Sheskinshule, BT79 7RU 
 

 

Maria Bradley   |   (028) 8164 8357   |   07768 395 038 (WhatsApp)  Anne Lench (Parish Secretary)   |   (028) 8164 8203   |   gortingreencastle@derrydiocese.org 

  

SAT 25 JAN St. Patrick’s, Greencastle 6.00pm Vigil Mass   Peter Leo McCullagh (Anniv.) 
                    Gerry Seán McDermott (Anniv.) 

SUN 26 JAN Our Lady of Wayside 11.30am Mass 

MON 27 JAN St. Patrick’s, Greencastle 7.30pm Mass 
8.00pm to 9.00pm  Adoration and Confessions 

TUE 28 JAN St. Patrick’s, Greencastle 10.00am Mass 

THU 30 JAN St. Patrick’s, Greencastle 6.00pm to 9.00pm  Adoration 

FRI 31 JAN St. Patrick’s, Greencastle 7.30pm Mass Eamon Potter (1st Anniv.) 

SAT 1 FEB St. Patrick’s, Greencastle 6.00pm Vigil Mass Mary Ann McCullagh (Anniv.) 

SUN 2 FEB Our Lady of Wayside 11.30am Mass 
 

Baptisms  We offer prayers and best wishes to the family and friends of those who were baptised recently 

St. Patrick’s, G’castle: Gerry Óg Kevin McDermott  l  Our Lady of Wayside, B’derg: John-Joe McKenna 

St. Mary’s, Rouskey: Aria Rose Bennett, Alana Maria Meenagh 
 

Weddings: Congratulations to Brian Ngugi (Greencastle) and Lucy Kibui (Greencastle) 
who were married in St. Patrick’s Church, Greencastle on Tuesday 10th December and 

Christopher Gillen (Greencastle) and Joanne Loughlin (Portglenone) who were married in the 
Church of the Blessed Virgin Mary Immaculate, Portglenone on Friday 27th December 

We wish them every blessing and many happy years together 
 

Praying for 
Our Dead RIP     

G   l   Peter Leo McCullagh   l   Gerry Seán McDermott 
Eileen Carson   l   Eamon Potter   l   Mary Ann McCullagh 

BL   l   Breege McGlinchey 
 

33 Days of Family Prayer Towards Consecration to Jesus Through Mary: 
Join Bishop McKeown who will lead the diocese in 33 days of Family Prayer 

Join online on Diocese of Derry Facebook page or YouTube every evening at 7.00pm 
 

Come Follow Me – Eucharistic Procession Through Streets of Derry for World Peace: 
Saturday 1st February. Led by Bishop McKeown and Franciscan Friars. Call Anne on 07734 562 102 

Bus leaving Killyclogher Car Park at 10.50am and Crevenagh Park and Ride, Omagh at 11.00am 
 

Derry Diocesan Youth Pilgrimage to Fatima: Monday 14th to Friday 18th July (4 nights). 
For ages 16+. £700 with a budget plan to help with this. Names and deposit of £100 are required as soon 

as possible to secure a place. lizzie.rea@derrydiocese.org or (028) 7126 4087 for more info or to book 
 

February Rota (G) Greencastle (6.00pm Vigil) Broughderg (11.30am) 

Readers Monica Coyle Geraldine Scullion 

Prayers of Faithful John Anthony McCullagh Cara Rose / Colleen Brogan 

Euc. Ministers Brigid Keenan Mary McCrory 

Altar Society 
Alice Keenan, Anne Donelly, 
Tish McElduff, Brigid Conway 

Martina McBride 

Collectors Frank Keenan, Raymond Bradley Anne Coyle, Anne McDermott 
 

SAT 25 JAN St. Patrick’s, Gortin 7.30pm Vigil Mass 

SUN 26 JAN St. Mary’s, Rouskey 10.00am Mass 

TUE 28 JAN St. Patrick’s, Gortin 12.30pm Mass Adoration until 5.00pm 

WED 29 JAN St. Mary’s, Rouskey 7.30pm Mass Adoration, Confessions to 9.00pm 

SAT 1 FEB St. Patrick’s, Gortin 7.30pm Vigil Mass 

SUN 2 FEB St. Mary’s, Rouskey 10.00am Mass Breege McGlinchey (1st Anniv.) 
 

Weekly Collection Totals           Greencastle: £1,410            Badoney Lower: £1,384.15 
 

Used Stamps (Badoney Lower): The Parish has received a letter from St. Patrick's 
Missionary Society Scotland where we have forwarded all used Stamps collected from 

St. Patrick's, Gortin and St. Mary's, Rouskey, They gratefully appreciate your kind and generous 
donation of stamps received and acknowledge this in their daily prayers and Masses. 

Please continue to leave used stamps as this greatly helps their Missionary work 
 

Derry Diocese Pilgrimage to Lourdes: Monday 30th June to Friday 4th July. 
£849 (+£144 Single Supplement). The Lourdes Pilgrimage Office will be every Thursday 
and Saturday, 11.00am to 1.00pm from Saturday 1st February in The Pastoral Centre, 

164 Bishop Street, Derry BT48 6UJ. (028) 7126 0293. Application Forms may be collected 
at these times and are also available by emailing derrypilgrim@outlook.com. A youth pilgrimage 
will also attend (16 to 18) in any Parish may contact us by phone or email for more information. 
We also asking any Nurses, Doctors or Care Staff who are interested in joining our Care Team 

to make contact with the Pilgrimage Office. The Lourdes Hospitalité collection, which helps those 
who wish to go to Lourdes and require care and assistance, is due to take place at weekend 
Masses on the 8th and 9th February. As in previous years, we appeal to your generosity for 

this worthwhile cause as we take the pilgrimage forward facing many new challenges. 
 

Pilgrimages 

in 2025 
Gift Vouchers 

available 

Rome to Mark Jubilee 2025  l  Monday 29th September to Tuesday 4th October 

Shrines of France  l  Tuesday 3rd to Tuesday 10th June 

Camino  l  Monday 18th to Monday 25th August 

Medjugorje  l  Friday 5th to Friday 12th September 

A deposit of £350 secures your seat on any of the Pilgrimages 
Contact Maria on (028) 8164 8357 or WhatsApp on 07768 395 038 for info 

 

February Rota (BL) Gortin (7.30pm Vigil) Rouskey (10.00am) 

Readers Maire McDermott Roisin Bradley 

Euc. Ministers Ciaran McCreanor, Louise Mossey Patsy McCrory, Marion O’Hagan 

Altar Society 
Helen McConnell, Anne McConnell, 

Karen Turner, Donna McCullagh 
Kate McBride, 

Sheena Kearney 

Collectors 
Gerard Meenan, 

Margaret McCullagh 

Matthew McGlinchey, 

Lawrence Hamilton, Fergal Keenan 

Collection Counters Sean McCullagh, Sean McCullagh, Patrick Brolly, Colm O’Neill 
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